
 

 
 

 
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 

VILLAGE OF CALEDONIA 
 

 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT a quorum of the members of the Caledonia Village Board may 
be present for the Village of Caledonia Police Department Swearing In Ceremony on Monday, April 22, 2024, 
starting at 6:00 p.m., at 5043 Chester Lane, Caledonia, WI 53402.  No official Caledonia business will be 
conducted at this event.  
 
 
Dated April 19, 2024 
 
Jennifer Olsen 
Village Clerk 
 
 


